
CALENDAR 

 
Nov. 10  - Fiona Jensen—Calmer Choice—An update on the DY program 
Nov 11—Stuff –a-Cruiser  9am—1 pm See Jill Albright to Volunteer 
Nov. 17—Lt. Kevin Lennon—Intruder Training  
Nov. 24—No Meeting Happy Thanksgiving          
Dec 1 Christmas Auction—6:30 AM 
Dec 10—Children’s Christmas Party 
 
 
 

PLEASE be available at 6:30 AM on 
your scheduled Friday. If you cannot 

attend, please swap with another 
committee member. 

The Main Event 

Program Committees:   Please notify Curly 

Carey  and Steve Albright  of your speakers. You 

are responsible for providing the write up on the 

speaker for the following  week.   

November 

The Rotary Foundation 

Tammy Saben 

 

December 

Disease Prevention and Treatment 

Melissa Farrell 

GUEST POLICY 
Prospective mem-
bers are the guests 
of the Club for their 

first meeting 

FRONT DESK 
11/10 Peter Murray & Bernie Nugent 

11/17 Bud Nugent & George Davis 
11/24 No Meeting 

12/1 Bill Savicki & Tom Ulrich 
12/8 Ann Knell & Dave Botting 

12/15 Jil & Steve Albright 

MEALS ON WHEELS       
11/14 Steve & Jill Albright 

11/21 Fran Webb & Robert Kaull 
11/28 Phil Morris & S. Albright 
12/5 Geo. Davis & Bill Lemoine 

12/12 Charlie Adams & R. Cannon 
12/19 Jim Bogle & Mike Duffy 

12/26 Rafi Chaprut & Dr. Bruce 
Substitutes Steve Albright  

Frank Mastromauro   
 

MEET  
at the Yarmouth Senior Ctr.  

528 Forest Rd., South Yarmouth 
9:30 A.M. 

 

November 10, 2017 

 
Happy Birthday!!!! 

 
11/16 Tom Martin 

 

Happy Anniversary!!!! 
No Anniversaries 

 

 16 27 

GREETER 
Nov 10 Ron Hawes 
Nov 17 Chantel Hayes Rice 
Nov 24 No Meeting 
Dec 1 Wayne Hohler (6 am) 
Dec 8 Ken Jenks 
Dec 15 Matt Johnson 
Dec 22 Mike Karras 

 
BROWN BAG 
December 1 
January 5 
February 2 

March 2 
April 6 
May 4 
June 1 

“Optimism is the faith that leads to achievement. Nothing can be done 
without hope and confidence.” Helen Keller 

AUCTION ITEMS  
        NEEDED:             
Our Christmas Auction is fast    
approaching. Again, donations 
are needed to help continue making 
this event a great success. Ideas for   
auction items are dinner parties,          
vacations, Christmas gifts,                
professional services. Funds raised 
from our auction benefit our          
Children’s Christmas Party and Good 
Works. Good Works is our fund 
which we use to make donations to 
needy individuals and various     
charities. For more information 
please see Barbara Adams. 

“You are never too old to set another goal or to 
dream a new dream” Les Brown 

 
“ I know where I’m going and I know the truth, 

and I don’t have to be what you want me to be. I’m 
free to be who and what I want.” Muhammad Ali 

Holiday Auction – The auction will be on December 1st at 
6:30am. For any Rotarians contributing, please let Barbara 
Adams know. For those considering bidding on a trip this 
year, the following will be offered as of now: Villa in Italy, 
cruise and dinner to Cuttyhunk for 10 people, a week in 
the alps for skiing in the winter and sightseeing in the   
summer, a week on Captiva Island in Florida, a week at 
Cabo San Lucas and Bartlett, NH.   

Brown Bag – Mike Duffy gave a brief status update on 
Brown Bag and there are currently 18 names of Rotarians 
who have volunteered to do Brown Bag, however, last 
month only two showed up. We will need the help of the 
club members, especially those who signed up, in order to 
serve our community.  

Champ House – Curley Carey let us know that we will be    
providing Thanksgiving dinner on November 23. We will be   
feeding approximately 50 people again and will be meeting in 
front of H&K at 9am.  

Curley Crew Check Presentation – The official check 
presentation to Cops for Kids With Cancer and the          
Yarmouth Food Pantry, each for $2,655. Cops for Kids With 
Cancer helps offset the costs realized by families of        
children with pediatric cancer. These  funds will go a long 
way to help each organization. For the food pantry, $1 in 
donation ends up purchasing nearly $2 worth of food.  

Guest Speaker Joe Ambrosini, Private Investigator  
Joe Ambrosini spoke regarding being a Private Investigator. He 
found this career after a long tenure as a crime scene investigator 
for Barnstable County Sheriff’s office. He retired in 2008 and   
became a licensed private investigator. He showed the club the 
various tools of the trade, including GPS trackers, cameras, and 
surveillance equipment. He stated that most companies perform 
background checks for employees, which tells where a person 
has been, but not where they are going. Ambrosini mentioned 
how he can pick and choose his cases and never touches a case 
that he knows anyone involved and testifies. Part of his acumen 
include being a court certified latent examiner and photographer. 
He states that private investigative work is not like what is seen 
on television. The work is tedious, take a long time and cases are 
not solved within an hour. Investigators must put in their time. 
He often uses disguises and has even raked a yard across from a 
house he was investigating to blend in. 

He founded the Cape Cod Police K-9 Relief Fund, which provides 
funding for retired police dogs’ medical bills. The goal is to take 
the burden off the officers, who generally keep the dogs after 


